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November 19,2014

Mr. Tim Lambert, President
Texas HomeSctioof Coalition
P.O. Box 6747
Lubbock, TX 79493

Dear Mr. Lambert:

To clarify the Department's policy regarding acceptable forms of supporting identification,
particularly education-based documentation, the Verification of Enrollment form (VOE) is
considered a school record; therefore, it is accepted as a supporting document for identity but
cannot be used for proof of residency.

Thank you for your correspondence.

Respectfully,

~~

cc: Governor Rick Perry; Lieutenant Governor David Dewhurst; Chairman Larry Phillips;
Chairman Robert Nichols; Director Steven McCraw; Deputy Director Robert Bodisch; Marguerite
BusterzyxwvutsrqponmlkjihgfedcbaZYXWVUTSRQPONMLKJIHGFEDCBA
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